
The Peabody Companies promotes Santana to senior service
manager
July 29, 2022 - Front Section

Braintree, MA According to The Peabody Companies, Carlos Santana has been promoted to senior
service manager.

In this role, he will provide sites and on-site service managers a resource of information and
expertise in the repair of property items, including plumbing HVAC, electrical, and structural issues.

Santana joined the Peabody Companies in December of 2014.

“Carlos’ excellent maintenance and client service skills have made him a highly valued member of
our team,” said Mark Dubos, director of facilities with the Peabody Companies. “Congratulations are
extended for his well-deserved promotion to senior service manager.”
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